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NOTICE  
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING #2 

Pine Island Road Widening Project 
From Griffin Road to Nova Drive 
Broward County, Florida 

This project is brought to you by the Penny 
for Transportation Mobility Advancement 
Program, known as MAP Broward. The 
Broward County Highway Construction 
and Engineering Division will conduct a 
PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING for the 
proposed improvements to Pine Island 
Road from Griffin Road to Nova Drive, in 
the Town of Davie. 

The proposed project improvements 
include reconstructing the existing 
roadway from four to six lanes, with a 
shared use path or bike lanes in each 
direction. Additional improvements include 
signalization, signing and pavement 
markings, lighting, bulkhead wall along the 
canal, and landscaping. 

This PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING is being held to update attendees on the project 
status and provide opportunities for public input. County representatives will be available 
to answer questions.  The public is encouraged to attend this meeting to review the 
proposed transportation improvements.   

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, 
religion, disability, or family status. Persons who require special accomodations under the 
Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) 
should contact the Broward County Highway Construction and Engineering Division at 
954-577-4555 or hcedinfo@broward.org at least seven days prior to this meeting.

PUBLIC MEETING INFORMATION 
Date:     October 20, 2022 
Time:     6:30 PM – 8:30 PM 
Place:    Old Davie School House 

   6650 Griffin Road 
Davie, FL 33314 
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